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Mayor and Council: 

 

Utility Operations Summary: 

  Several development projects are underway.  These will bring many new housing units 

to the towns.  Much time has been spent bringing new connections online. 

Water Department: 

 Water impact fee is still under review. 

Wastewater Department: 

 Our headworks project has been submitted to Utah Division of Water Quality.  We are 

informed that the screen has been further delayed until February.   

Gas Department: 

 Nathan and Weston met with Arizona Pipeline Safety Auditor for the annual audit of the 

Colorado City gas distribution system.  The Utah State fire marshal inspected the Propane tank 

yard, this past month.  Colorado City Natural gas gate station is under construction.  We are 

assembling regulators to feed propane from tanks and cylinders, so customers can be changed 

over to natural gas simpler.  

 Gas flows are picking up with the winter heating, we are receiving the contracted 

propane.  

 

As Always, Yours to Serve, 

Weston Barlow 

Utility Director 


